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Dear Colleagues, 
 
The New Jersey Department of Health’s Office of Vital Statistics and Registry (OVSR) continues 
to complete our preparations for Phase 2 and subsequent phases of the roll out of the Vital 
Information Platform (VIP).  You will be notified when we have finalized our timeline and have 
an exact go-live date.  
 
Thank you for your continued partnership and cooperation. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me by email at Vincent.Arrisi@doh.state.nj.us. 
 
   Sincerely,  
 
                                 
 
   Vincent Arrisi  
  State Registrar  
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